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NEW TOOL TO STAY 
CONNECTED!!! 

 

Trio Upward Bound (UB) has implemented 
Upward Bound News, a newsletter to help 
Upward Bounders, parents, high school officials, 
and Upward Bound’s graduates stay abreast of 
some of the great things happening with Upward 
Bound. This monthly publication will highlight 
students’ accomplishments, inform students of 
upcoming activities, and spotlight an UB 
graduate.  So be on the look-out each month.  
Suggestions and ideas will be greatly 
appreciated. 

CONGRATULA-
TIONS! 

Wallace Community College 
announced its President’s 

and Dean’s List for the Fall 
2018 Semester:  Congratula-

tions to the following UB 
graduates for their academic 

excellence. 

President’s List 

Rosa B. Ivery 

Jeneciah S. Starling 

 

Dean’s List 

Nyesia N. Glanton 

Dahkwon Feagin, Bullock 
County athlete and honor 
student, has been offered the 
Academic Excellence 
Scholarship by Alabama State 
University. This scholarship 
pays full tuition, required 
university fees, and textbooks 
per academic year, for four (4) 
consecutive years. The award 
is renewable annually. Great 
Job Dahkwon! #TRiOworks 

SCHOLARSHIP OFFERED 



ANIYA DAVIS—CHAMBER OF COMMERCE 

JUNIOR AMBASSADOR 

 Aniya Davis is a member of Junior Ambassadors. 

The Junior Ambassadors serve the Chamber of 

Commerce and the Eufaula Community. Junior 

Ambassadors learn valuable skills that will prepare each 

student for high school, college and joining the 

workforce. The program also affords students the 

opportunity to meet local business owners and 

community leaders and establish long-lasting 

relationships. The Junior Ambassador program is open 

to all students in 7th-12th grades. Selection to the 

organization includes a complete application and 

interview. Congratulations Aniya! 

WARHAWK DAY WITH A STROKE OF COLOR 

On October 20, 2018, thirty-six Upward Bound students boarded a charter bus to 

enjoy activities in Montgomery. The UB group 

members were all smiles when they arrived on the 

Auburn University Montgomery campus for Warhawk 

Day.  Our UB students were greeted by energetic 

Warhawk Recruiters for the check-in process and 

welcome session.   All students attended breakout 

sessions on financial aid, campus housing, and the 

Warhawk 

Academic 

Success Center.  The Warhawk activities ended 

after the campus tour. 

After a fantastic lunch at Baumhowers, the UB 

group enjoyed a group painting session at Paint 

and Clay Art Studio.  Students expressed their 

creative skills by painting floral arrangements 

and eagles. The Upward Bound group definitely 

ended the day with a colorful stroke of creativity. 



COLLEGE APPLICATION WEEK  

OCTOBER 29 - NOVEMBER 2  
  

 Trio Upward Bound seniors took advantage of College 

Application Week during the last week in October 2018.  

Students were able to submit many college applications 

without paying the usual application fees. Many students 

reported submitting more than six applications online.  With 

many high schools using Parchment transcript services, 

students were able to order and send transcripts for free. 

College application Week saved many students over $250 in 

application fees.  Trio UB staff made a few visits that week to 

assist students with the application process.  No “Senior-itis” 

was witnessed…Only SENIOR EXCITEMENT! TRIO 

WORKS! 

Here are a few pictures that busy week: 

TRiO Upward Bound Staff 
 

3235 S. Eufaula Ave 

Eufaula, AL  36027 

334-687-3543 
 

Ms. Terri Ricks 

Interim Director 

tricks@wallace.edu 

334-619-3003 
 

Ms. Brittany Jones 

Counselor 

bjones@wallace.edu 

334-619-1504 
 

Ms. Kristina Mays 

Advisor 

kmays@wallace.edu 

334-619-3004 
 

Ms. Mary Pearl Morris 

Secretary 

mmorris@wallace.edu 

334-619-3011 



ASU CONNECTIONS MADE ON NOVEMBER 3 
  

 Trio Upward Bound took advantage of an open invitation 

to attend Alabama State University’s Fall Connection Day.  The 

November third event started off with energetic greetings by 

student ambassadors and ASU staff as we reached the Dunn-

Oliver Acadome. The official welcome and greetings included 

words by the ASU President, Vice President, Miss ASU, the 

SGA President, Athletic Director, and all College Deans.  The 

WCC Upward Bound group had 46 students to participate in 

concurrent sessions to assist them in getting the most out of 

their future college experience.  Sessions focused on 

admissions requirements, housing, financial aid, campus 

security (ASU Police), ASU deadlines.  After the college fair, 

tours, and lunch, it was game time.  Our group enjoyed the 

football game and witnessed the world-renowned ASU 

Marching Band. Spending the whole day exploring and 

enjoying the ASU Hornet Nation was a great experience the UB 

students will definitely remember.  



Congrats to the Eufaula Boys Basketball team! They 

are 2018 Dothan Downtown Hoops Classic 

Basketball Tournament Champions.  

Upward Bounders pictured: Jordan Brown (#24), Jordan Lawson (#11) 



THE EUFAULA TIGERS GIRLS BASKETBALL TEAM WAS 
UNDEFEATED, WINNING ALL 3 GAMES AT THE 2018 
BALLNPREP HOLIDAY INVITATIONAL BASKETBALL 

TOURNAMENT IN ALABASTER, AL. CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Upward Bounders pictured: Jaliyah Pierce (#15) 

 

 

 

Congrats to Angelica Byrd, former 
participant, on graduating from Wallace 
Community College in Licensed Practical 

Nursing. 

Torrance Pullom, prior participant of 
UB, graduated from Virginia 

Commonwealth University, Fall 2018.  
Congratulations, Torrance. 


